
TO RECEIVE A REPORT ON D-DAY 80 AND CONSIDER ANY ACTIONS AND ASSOCIATED 

EXPENDITURE. 

 

(Pursuant to Full Town Council held on 05.10.23 Minute Nr. 200/23/24) 

At the Full Town Council meeting held Thursday 5th October 2023 members requested correlation 

with other events being held in neighbouring Towns and Plymouth be considered.  

It was proposed by Councillor Peggs, seconded by Councillor P Samuels and RESOLVED to defer 

to Full Town Council to be held on 2nd November 2023 to allow for further review of the proposed 

schedule of events. 

 

Overview 

After review with other neighbouring Town Councils and Plymouth City Council the following 

information is available for members review and consideration.  

Plymouth City Council have advised they will be holding D-Day commemorative events. However, 

the focus is on Remembrance Day at present and they will not be able to provide an update until 

after 11th November. 

Callington Town Council will not be holding any events to commemorate the anniversary due to a 

lack of funds. 

Looe Town Council will be making a decision on holding an event at their Town Council meeting on 

31st October. Informal discussions with their beacon owners have taken place.  

Torpoint Town Council will be inviting residents to come together with a beacon lighting event to 

commemorate D-Day 80.  

 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that members receive a further update at the next Full Town Council meeting to 

be held on Thursday 7th December to allow review of information from Plymouth City Council and 

Looe Town Council. 

 

End of Report 

Receptionist/Mayor’s Secretary 


